Town of Roann

Board Minutes

The regular monthly meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. on june 10,1996, by Pres. Rod Birk.
Steve |ohnson, Larry Rensberger, Bruce Shaw, Julia Rensberger, Dave Magley and Ben Ames were present.
Minutes of May meeting were read and approved. Claims for June were approved.
In old business, Don Heck will repair a few more water services at his convenience. Bonar is looking into
some Grants for the Town.  Bruce will get quate on the drain on Amold St., tabled. The work has not been
started at the Log Cabin yet. It will be completed before the Festival. PS| has been contacted about the Street
Lighty not warking they have not been fixed yet. Dave wrate the letter for junk vehicles, Bruce will be getting
them|ready. Street paving will be done in the next few months, it will be completed before the Festival. The
Board has appeinted Perry Wagner ac the caretaker of the Baseball diamond Larry made the motion to transfer
$1.6740.00 from Sewage Operating to Sewage Bond & Interest for 6 month period of june to Decamber 1996 so
an adglitional principal payment can be made in 1997, Steve 2nd, carried 3-0. Public Restrooms wers discussed,
ne aclion taken,

n new business, Salary Budget was discussed, Larry abstained from discussion on Cleri-Treasurer's salary.
The second reading will be at the July mesting. The water standing on Dave Schuler’s property was discussed, no
actior taken. Bruce is to check into the Land Application. An Estimate for repisir werrk o the Dleselge: triick wis
reviewed and Bruce is to get it repaired and buy 2 new tires, Meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. The next regular
board meeting will be july 8, 1996 in the Library basement.

Junc 11, 1996

Prepared for Roann Town Board
Submitted by Julia Rensberger
Clerk-Treasurer
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